Parent survey Stokes Wood specific questions for our school.

Thank you to the 35 parents who responded to these questions. The purpose of the survey was to
elicit your opinions on how we can support parents in a range of things from behaviour, school
subjects to online safety and communication.

See the responses below.

Parent survey SurveyMonkey

Q1 Which meetings/workshops/activities would you attend if offered?

Answered: 33 Skipped: 2
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ANSWER CHOICES RESPONSES
Helping your child with reading 57.58% 13
Helping your child with writing 51.52% 7
Helping your child with maths 54.55% 18
Behaviour 33.33% u
None of these 9.09% 3
Total Respondents: 33
# OTHER (PLEASE SPECIFY) DATE
1 But im happy to help my child to complete homework at the weekends 9/27/2023 6:05 AM
2 and home work. Some children get homework others dont. How am | supposed to help my 9/26/2023 8:13 PM
children
3 Panicularly how to suppon children who are advanced rather than help to maintain to expected  9/26/2023 4:04 PM
age level
4 Question 1 test 9/12/2023 6:28 AM

Mrs Gadsby’s response:

The reception classes are holding a stay and read session which all parents are invited to in
reception.

Reception also provides videos for parents on You Tube and Evidence Me.

Mrs Ciftci will be organising some reading workshop sessions for parents who would like to help
their children at home with their reading with some coffee and cake, | ‘m sure @

Practising handwriting and spellings will always help your child become a better writer. Reading
and using their phonics also helps with writing. So, attending the reading workshop will also help
you support your child with writing.

Mrs Edwards will be organising some maths workshop sessions for parents who would like to help
their child at home. Practising table facts and general mental maths at home is always helpful too.



If your child brings home the maths skills activity, the answer sheets take you through how to
explain the strategy to solve each question.

If you have any other questions about how to help your child (homework and challenging higher
achievers for example), please ask your child’s class teacher.

Q2All parents have received either or both: KS1 handbook/KS2handbook/Reception
prospectus/nursery prospectus . Have you read the documents?

Answered: 35  Skipped: 0
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ANSWER CHOICES RESPONSES

I have read and found it/them useful 71.43% 25
I have read and not found it/them useful 2.86% 1
I have not read it/them 5.71% 2
I have not received it/them 8.57% 3
I would prefer a paper copy ( please collect from the school office) 14.29% 5

Total Pespondents: 35

Mrs Gadsby’s response:
| am pleased most of you have received them and have found them useful.

Everyone should have received them by email in early September. If you didn’t, please check we
have your correct email address and that your inbox is not full.

If you would prefer a paper copy, please ask at the office.



Q3 How can we help you keep your child safe on line / on social media/ on phones?
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Mrs Gadsby’s response:

Last year we held some information meetings on Zoom which were only attended by 2 or 3
parents.

We will continue to email out any new information which might support parents on keeping their
children safe online etc.

The joint workshops seem to be a popular idea. | will talk to Mr Smith and organise some joint
activities. An activity at the Open Evening would be a good start.



Q4 How can school staff improve communication with parents?

Answersd: 31 Skipped: 4
Communication
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Please provide
your ideas...
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ANSWER CHOICES RESPONSES
Communication is good already 77.42% 2
Flease provide your ideas below 23.81% Bl
Total Respondents: 31
# OTHER (PLEASE SPECIFY) DATE
1 Share ur timetables tell parents about tests and results Next door have knowledge organisers  9/27/2023 6:05 AM
100
2 Teachers ned to inform parents. Same sent emalls or notes other dont do nothing 9/26/2023 8:13 PM
E] It would be great if teachers give weekly or monthly report of pupil's performance 9/26/2023 T:44 PM
4 Currently am communicating via reading record book but would be good to have email access  9/26/2023 4:04 PM

10 engage in conversations for parems who aren' always able to mest teachers at the gates
(as they use breakfast and/ or after-school provisions)

5 A phone call. Aslo intruding staff to parents and children. Before children go into new class 9/26/2023 4:01 PM
Let parents and children into new class to look around, also be able to ask questions, meeting
new teachers in the hall was to chaotic and noisy

6 share class schedules with parents inform by email when tests are and what to revise give 9/26/2023 3:25 PM
time for home practice and preparation for tests. | work night shifts mon-thurs so can't do much
during the week but could at the weekand.

7 They sheuld say straight how's look’s improving a child skills not only on paremtal meetings. 9/19/2023 10:32 AM
Teachers always saying all good and on the parental meeting is nat really good improvement
with child skills !
] Social media group (whatsapp or messanger) 9/18/2023 9:00 PM
9 Earlier communication when there are issues with my children in the classroom 9/18/2023 8:51 AM
10 Year 2 was great as Mrs Cifci would say a few words to all the parents so we knew what had 9/18/2023 8:40 AM

happened during the day/week o maybe to continue this into other y=ars [not every day)

1 Waekly newsletter or something similar from your child's teacher to know what they've baen 9/18/2023 8:00 AM
leaming what they need to brush up on. wjat they will be leaming or if there is homework to be
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Mrs Gadsby’s response:
We are very pleased to read that so many think communication is already good.

The topics year groups are covering are specified in the handbooks sent out in early September. Please email
the office and request one if you did not receive it. office@stokeswood.leicester.sch.uk  You can also
request a paper copy.

Each year group has an email address you can email directly if you are not able to speak to your child’s class
teacher directly at the beginning or end of the day. Please feel free to email the address below if you wish to
ask for information about your child’s curriculum, homework or any general questions.

nursery@stokeswood.leicester.sch.uk

reception@stokeswood.leicester.sch.uk

yearl@stokeswood.leicester.sch.uk

year2@stokeswood.leicester.sch.uk

year3@stokeswood.leicester.sch.uk

year4d@stokeswood.leicester.sch.uk

year5@stokeswood.leicester.sch.uk

year6@stokeswood.leicester.sch.uk
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